Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Northeast Florida Regional Council

The Northeast Florida Regional Council is issuing a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a full-size sports utility (SUV) fleet vehicle. Specifics are more fully detailed in the RFP located on the webpage http://www.nefrc.org.

Respondents are required to submit a complete response to the RFP using the format provided in the submittal instructions. Each response must include one (1) digital copy via email. All materials submitted become the property of the Northeast Florida Regional Council.
Questions should be submitted via email, addressed to dstarling@nefrc.org. All questions received by 5:00 p.m. on April 14, 2022 will be answered and posted on the webpage http://www.nefrc.org.  No questions received after that date and time will be answered. Respondents may not contact any member or staff of the Northeast Florida Regional Council, in any format, regarding this RFP from the date of advertisement until after the announcement of award.  Violation of this requirement will be grounds for rejecting a response.

Response submission deadline is 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time Zone, April 25, 2022. Responses received after this date and time WILL NOT be considered.
